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Two Area Males Arrested for Child Sex Crimes 
 
ABILENE, TX – The Abilene Police Department Cyber Crimes along with the Texas 
Department of Public Safety Criminal Investigations, arrested a Baird man and a 
Breckenridge man for two separate incidents involving crimes against children. 
 
On Wednesday, April 29, police executed a search and arrest warrant at a residence 
located in the 100 block of Spruce in Baird, TX.  Jamie Neal (44 yoa), was arrested for 
Second Degree Felony Promotion of Child Pornography. Neal is suspected of 
downloading and uploading child pornography through the internet. Electronic evidence 
was seized at the home. Neal was taken to the Taylor County jail. 
 
On Thursday, April 30, police executed a search and arrest warrant at a residence 
located in the 600 block of East Elm St. in Breckenridge, TX.  John Nored (26 yoa), was 
arrested for Second Degree Felony Promotion of Child Pornography. Nored is accused 
of downloading and uploading child pornography through the internet. He is also 
accused of producing child pornography. Numerous pieces of electronic evidence was 
seized at the home. Nored was taken to the Stephens County jail. 
 
These investigations continue. 
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